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The two letters on this page were sent to the 
New Trier News by LGBTQIA+ identifying 
students, and speak to the environment they 
faced at New Trier. Their identities remained 
anonymous for safety reasons.

From the archives: the article below was originally published on Mar. 18, 1999

From the archives: The letter below was originally 
published on Oct. 15, 2017

From the archives: The letter below was originally published on Feb. 5, 1993


